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Tel: 020 7207 1807 fax: 020 7401 6588 email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@friars.southwark.sch.uk" ��office@friars.southwark.sch.uk�


Web: � HYPERLINK "http://www.friarsprimaryschool.com" ��www.friarsprimaryschool.com�





Dear Parents,


		


Y5/6 to Wick Court:


Our intrepid farmers set off to Wick Court this morning on our annual school journey. They were all looking forward to it as it is a wonderful experience for them being on a real working farm for a week.





After school clubs:


Apologies for the delay in information about after school clubs and thank you for your patience. We are currently in the process of sourcing organisations and individuals from within and outside of the school to run a range of different clubs. The very latest we will be starting clubs will be at the beginning of next half term. However we will keep you informed if we can start them earlier. If any parents have a particular skill or interest and would like to run an after school club with us, please talk to me or Ann in the office. Parents would have to have a CRB check done before they started a club.





Harvest Contributions:


On Friday 27th September we will be having a very informal celebration assembly for Harvest at which some children will do readings, there will be whole school songs, and we will find out more about how our harvest contributions positively affect the lives of local disadvantaged people. If you can, please send in harvest contributions (durable foods in packets and tins are particularly useful) from Monday 23rd September.





Website:


A quick reminder about our website – � HYPERLINK "http://www.friarsprimaryschool.com" ��www.friarsprimaryschool.com�. It is currently in the process of being updated and as we go through the term we hope you will all be able to use it to keep up to date with what is going on in the school. We upload all newsletters and letters as well so that if you miss a paper copy of anything going home you can go straight to the website. 





CLJ units across the school for this half term:


Individual classes have been told what curricular areas are being covered this half term. Below is a whole school picture of our diverse and engaging curriculum:





Class�
Unit�
�
EYFS�
My Favourite Things�
�
Y1�
Knights and Castles�
�
Y2�
Space – out of this world�
�
Y3�
Roman Life�
�
Y4�
Ancient Egyptians�
�
Y5�
Australia�
�
Y6�
Spies and Gadgets�
�



Y4 Samba lessons:


Next week on Thursday afternoon, Year 4 will begin a term long course of lessons in the art of samba percussion. It is a fantastically exciting and joyful form of percussion and we can’t wait to hear those drums being pounded!
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